
 

 

Dear Commissioner Goldner: 

 

This letter is in regard to your Second Order Regarding the Subcommittee Charge of June 28, 2023 and 

the upcoming public meeting of The Site Evaluation Committee scheduled for December 11, 2023. In 

accordance with your order, I wanted to provide a synopsis of Docket 2021-02: Investigation of 

Complaints Against Antrim Wind, LLC.   

 

On September 1, 2023 The Investigative Subcommittee held a public meeting to discuss the full 

accounting and disposition of outstanding complaints against the Antrim Winde Energy Facility.  This 

meeting produced the following recommendations to the SEC, all passed via unanimous motion: 

 

1. Acceptance of the Full Accounting of Complaints.  

2. Acceptance of the Administrator’s Investigative Findings. 

3. A recommendation of no further enforcement action on undecided operational complaints. 

4. Instruction to the Administrator to prepare a report of The Subcommittee’s Final 

Recommendations to The Site Evaluation Committee. 

 

Thank you and please contact me directly with any questions. 

 

Andrew E. Biemer 

 

Administrator 

Site Evaluation Committee 

https://www.nhsec.nh.gov/projects/2021-02/documents/2021-02_sec_full_order_6-28-2023.pdf
https://www.nhsec.nh.gov/sites/g/files/ehbemt531/files/inline-documents/sonh/sec-meeting-notice-12-11-2023.pdf
https://www.nhsec.nh.gov/projects/2021-02/documents/2021-02_transcript_9-1-2023.pdf
https://www.nhsec.nh.gov/projects/2021-02/documents/2021-02_tracker_complaints_8-31-2023.pdf
https://www.nhsec.nh.gov/projects/2021-02/documents/2021-02_summary_investigation_8-31-2023.pdf
https://www.nhsec.nh.gov/projects/2021-02/documents/2021-02_report_subcommittee_10-11-2023.pdf
https://www.nhsec.nh.gov/projects/2021-02/documents/2021-02_report_subcommittee_10-11-2023.pdf

